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U.S.Department Indiana Division
of Tansportation

Federal Highway June 13, 2018
Administration

Mr. Trevor Mills

Deputy Commissioner

Engineering and Asset Management
100 North Senate Avenue
Indianapolis, IN 46204

Dear Mr. Mills:

575 N. Pennsylvania St, Room 254
Indianapolis, IN 46204
317-226-7475

317-226-7341

In Reply Refer To:
HDA-IN

We have completed our review of INDOT’s Amendment #18-23 to the FY 2018-2021 Indiana
Statewide Transportation Improvement Program (STIP) dated May 25, 2018. FHWA approves it

for inclusion into the STIP.

Should you have any questions regarding this approval please contact Joyce Newland at 317-

226-5353 or e-mail at jovee.newland@dot.gov.

Sincerely,

Vel ect/

For:¥layela Sosa

Division Administrator

Enclosure

ecc: Michael McNeil, INDOT



